DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT
DILG-NAPOLCOM Center, EDSA cor. Quezon Avenue, West Triangle, Quezon City
www.dilg.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM

TO : DILG REGIONAL AND FIELD OFFICES, ALL PROVINCIAL,
CITY AND MUNICIPAL GOVERNMENTS AND ALL OTHER
CONCERNED

SUBJECT : COLLECTION AND SUBMISSON OF SENIOR CITIZENS’
DATA TO NCSC

DATE . SEP 12 2022

This is pursuant to the formal signing of the Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) by
and between the Department of Social Welfare and Development (DSWD) and the
National Commission of Senior Citizens (NCSC) held last 29 June 2022, detailing the
transfer of function, activities and programs for Senior Citizens currently undertaken
by the DSWD and now officially transferred to the NCSC.

In this regard, all City and Municipality Governments are hereby requested to collect
Senior Citizens’ data thru their Office of the Senior Citizen Affairs(OSCA) using the
prescribed SC Data Form attached in this Memorandum. The collected data shall be
submitted to the office of NCSC.

Relatively, the DILG Regional Directors are hereby directed to cause the immediate
and widest dissemination of this Memorandum and its attachment to all DILG Field
Offices and Local Government Units within their respective area of jurisdiction.

Should there be any concerns or queries regarding the matter, please coordinate
directly with the NCSC, through this email address: ph.ncsc@gmail.com.

Attached is the said SC Data Form, for the information and reference of all concerned.
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